
12 April 2024 

Huge push on Super Saturday to get
the vote out in national ballot

PCS activists across the country will be contacting thousands of PCS members on
13 April to get the vote out in our national ballot in defence of pay, pensions and
jobs.

If you haven’t voted yet in our national ballot it’s hugely important that you do so
and send a message to the government that we are prepared to fight to have our
demands met.

If you’ve already voted, thank you, but make sure you’ve let us know. You can do
it in several ways:

Log in to your PCS Digital account, go to My Record and tick the box
Use the unique link sent to you by email last week.
Tell your PCS rep at work that you have posted back your ballot paper and
they will tick you off the list
Respond to the text message you will receive from one of our PCS volunteers

Volunteer for the CallHub

We’re trying to reach every PCS member who hasn’t told us they’ve voted yet.
Hundreds of PCS activists will be busy making calls tomorrow and we could use
your help. We’re balloting 150,000 PCS member, so that’s a lot of phone calls.

PCS staff will be opening your region and nation offices for activists who want to
come in, enjoy a few refreshments and make calls alongside fellow PCS members.
You can sign up to attend your local office by checking details of each office's
event.

Volunteer from home

You can do this from home too. All you need is your own mobile, and you won’t
incur any costs. We’re running a final training session on CallHub at 12:00pm
today on Zoom. Click here for the link to the training. If you can’t make the

https://www.mypcs.pcs.org.uk/s/article/Super-Saturday-strike-ballot-call-hub-2024
https://www.mypcs.pcs.org.uk/s/article/Super-Saturday-strike-ballot-call-hub-2024
https://pcs.zoom.us/j/99792966781


training, we can do 1-2-1 sessions – contact organising@pcs.org.uk for help.

mailto:organising@pcs.org.uk

